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Dear Commission Secretary PUC,

Solar studies must accurately value the benefits of local clean energy production. Local, clean
energy benefits us all and plays an important role in working towards a clean energy future.
Reliance on hydro has, and is becoming a greater risk. Alternate clean energy represents the
opportunity for our future and to fight global warming.

Regards, 
Chuck Gossett 
2914 N Alamo Rd
Boise, ID 83704
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